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Board of Management Meeting April 11th 2024 

Agreed Report 

Present: Maria McGrath (chairperson), Tracey Kennedy (secretary), John Coughlan, Kathy Murphy, Kevin Collins, 

Seán O’Connor, Robert Wilson, Eimear Nolan (recording secretary). Apologies: Noel McCarthy, Sinéad Ryan. 

At its meeting of April 11th, the Board of Management congratulated all involved with the following 

achievements: 

• On the 14th of March, a group of 2nd year students attended an Awards Ceremony in UCC with Ms Geary, 

Ms Lyons and Ms Murphy. The students were nominated by their teachers to receive Cavanagh Access 

UCC Student Achievement awards.  

• On Friday the 15th of March, a further eight students were awards with certificates here in the school 

from UCC Access programme in these subject areas. These awards and certificates recognised the hard 

work and dedication of these students in the subject areas of Maths, English, Gaeilge and European 

Languages. 

• 5th years raised €440 for Pieta House as part of LCVP Enterprise activities before Easter. 

• Kailah O’Flynn (3rd Year) has won a North Cork Garda Youth Award. 

• TY Co-operation Ireland Future Leaders group recently travelled to Belfast for their residential visit 

The Board also extended good wishes to new Parents’ Association chairperson, Edward O’Riordan and the PA 

committee. 

It was noted that the Student Council were due to run a Wear Red for Autism Day on April 12th, while a welcome 

was extended to all incoming 1st Year students sitting entrance assessments on April 13th. 

The Critical Incident Policy and Anti-Bullying Policy were approved and would be posted on the school website.  

Parents, students and teachers were thanks for their feedback on the latter, which was much appreciated. 

The Board also wished all 3rd and 6th Year/LCA students very well in their upcoming practical and written exams. 

Next meeting: May 27th 2024 

 


